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“Commitment to excellence” 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing regarding school PE kit and the high standards that we expect of all of our pupils 

at Redhill School.  It is vital that students are fully equipped for lessons and as a PE 

department we feel that it is essential that students are safe, feel comfortable and that this 

develops a positive learning environment in lessons.  We also see value in an approach where 

all of the kit worn by students is uniformed and consistent across all lessons.  

 

There is a full list of Redhill branded PE kit which is compulsory for students along with 

items that are optional.  Unbranded PE kit cannot be worn in place of this.  PE kit items can 

be found on our website in the school uniform and equipment section.  Kit can be purchased 

from Totally Uniform.   

 

Could you please ensure that your child has full correct Redhill PE kit for the start of the new 

academic year in September.  If you are choosing not to have initials on your child’s kit could 

you please have some form of identification in their kit in case it is lost or left around school. 

 

Please can I also take this opportunity to remind you that if your child is unable to take part in 

a PE lesson we ask that they bring a note explaining their injury or illness as well as their 

full PE kit.  This is our policy and if your son/daughter is injured then they can still play a 

part in lessons, we will not expect them to complete any strenuous activity.  This helps to 

maintain the high standards of appearance, engagement and behaviour that we expect within 

the PE Department at Redhill School.   

 

I hope that you will continue to support the PE department in providing your child with kit 

that will make them look smart and feel comfortable when participating in lessons and extra-

curricular activities. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 
M.Field 
 

M.Field 

Head of Physical Education  


